
To Whom It May Concern: 

It is hard to believe that our beautiful state of Maryland has devolved into such an evil environment that 

it would affirm the many ungodly activities that are outlined in the bill 1171.  It is difficult for me to even 

read the list of sexual perversions that would be allowed through our constitution if such a bill would be 

passed. I find it even more unbelievable that my representatives and fellow human beings would have 

lost all moral integrity and not be concerned about their own family and friends who could be negatively 

impacted by such legislation. Please, listen to your hearts, your formed conscience, your faith in God 

and reject this heinous bill.  

Melanie Keegan 3/29/2022 


